
 
             

 
NOTICE 

TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Shareholders of Bank of The 
Bahamas Limited will be held on Friday, November 22, 2019 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Windsor Ballroom of the British Colonial 
Hilton, Bay Street, Nassau, The Bahamas. 
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 Corporate Secretary   
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